



"Inspiring a Healthy Environment"

September 8, 2017

City of London 300 Dufferin Ave. P.O Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

Attention: Cathy Saunders, City Clerk

Dear Ms. Saunders,

Subject: Board Member Appointments to the UTRCA

The Upper Thames River Conservation Authority supports the re-appointments of Councillor Anna Hopkins, Marie Blosh, Sandy Levin and Murray Blackie to the UTRCA Board of Directors for another term.

Thank you.

Yours truly UPPER THAMES RIVER CONSERVATION AUTHORITY

Ian Wilcox General Manager IW/my

cc: Councillor Anna Hopkins Marie Blosh Sandy Levin Murray Blackie